



Lesmahagow  
Community Football  
Club

Committee Meeting  
20/10/2021  
7.30pm - Bertrams

<b>Present:</b>	
John Goulding	<b>Chairperson</b>
Yvonne Twaddle	
Judith Goulding	
Jim Lorimer	
Scott Robertson	
Ian Twaddle	
John Grove	
James Cranstoun	
<b>Apologies:</b>	
Laura Forrest	
Susan Wayt	
Pamela Yule	

1.	<p><b>Welcome</b> John welcomed everyone to the meeting and noted apologies.</p>	
2.	<p><b>Previous Minute</b> Scott adopted the minutes of the meeting held on 15/09/2021 and James seconded them.</p>	
3.	<p><b>Treasurers Report</b> John Grove provided an update as follows:  September 2021 balance - £6344 Income – £1030 fees Outgoings - £1650 -facility hire, ref fees etc</p>	
4.	<p><b>Match Strips</b> The club is awaiting payment from the sponsor of the 2012s strips.  2010s – match strip sponsor identified. 2010s – sponsor required for bench jackets. 2013s – match strip sponsor identified for starting 7 a sides in March.</p>	<p>James Cranstoun to make contact with relevant person to enquire about payment.</p> <p>John Goulding to post message via Team Feepay and attend training to discuss options for securing bench jacket sponsor.</p>
5.	<p><b>First Aid Training</b> Nominations have been received for pending first aid training.</p>	<p>John Goulding to forward names to Yvonne.</p>



Lesmahagow  
Community Football  
Club

Committee Meeting  
20/10/2021  
7.30pm - Bertrams

<p>6.</p>	<p><b>Fundraising</b> Race night scheduled for 13/11/2021.</p> <p>Following agreed:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Bottle &amp; Gift Card required for 'throwing coin at bottle' – Lynn &amp; Yvonne</li> <li>• Raffle prizes – Yvonne to put post on facebook</li> <li>• Horse Number &amp; Banker sign – Judith</li> <li>• Raffle books – John Goulding</li> <li>• £1 coins x 200 – John Grove</li> <li>• Races - £1 per horse</li> <li>• Auction race at end</li> <li>• 3 people required to sell horses – TBA</li> <li>• 2 adjudicators – TBA</li> <li>• Banker – John Grove</li> </ul>	
<p>7.</p>	<p><b>End of Year Presentation</b> Pictures of medal options to be posted on committee facebook page.</p>	<p>Ian</p>
<p>8.</p>	<p><b>Asset Transfer Update</b> John updated on the recent meeting with 'Community Enterprise' regarding the potential transfer of Bankhead recreational area to the club. A community engagement event is planned for 31<sup>st</sup> October in Harris and Ollies to gather local residents opinions/views. Following a feasibility study an opinion will be given with regards to the sustainability of the project, and if it is something worth pursuing.</p>	<p>John/Ian to share details of consultation event on local Facebook pages and Ian to distribute posters to local shops.</p>
<p>9.</p>	<p><b>Accreditation</b> John advised the club is almost at the stage of gaining silver accreditation via the SYFA. In order to meet the requirements, some coaches need to complete their next coaching course. An email has been sent to all coaches from Todd detailing this.</p> <p><b>AOB</b></p> <p>Date of next meeting – 10/11/2021, 7.30pm, Bertrams</p>	